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PGL – May 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to the timing of many people’s payday (ranging from yesterday, through to the 1st July),  and the 
very positive uptake of places for the PGL trip, we would like to extend the deadline for the deposit 
to Monday 9th July.  This is simply to be able to give your children a final opportunity to get on-board 
the experience and allow for finances to be accounted for – the week before payday is always 
trickier.  
 
After the 9th July, we will be opening up any remaining spaces to the current year 4, so that they can 
enjoy this residential trip. 
 
We would like to express our gratitude to you for your patience in receiving the breakdown for the 
trip, and are heartened at the positive response and significant level of support that we have seen 
following the letter.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr South 
Head of School 
 

 

 

  

 


